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H.M. Principal Lady Inspector of Factories,

66, Victoria Street, Westminster.

January 29th»-' 1909.

To:

The Secretary,

London Society for Women’s Suffrage.

Lear Madam,

At Miss Anderson’s request I am acknowledging 

your letter for her as she is much pressed with work 

just now.

I regret that it is-not possible for Miss Anderson 

to comply with your request that she should speak at 

one of the receptions given by your Society. I am 

sure that you will understand thatbeing responsible 

for administering the Fafctory Acts^ she is necessarily 

precluded from speaking on them at meetings of any 

political association.

I hope that you will have no difficulty in finding 

interesting speakers.

Yours faithfully.


